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https://www.facebook.com/GreeneCountyPhotographyClub/

http://greenecountyphotoclub.org/

Member:  https://www.psa-photo.org/

Greene County Photography Club:

Last Picture of 2017

“Festive Cat” by Steve Sharpnak



https://www.facebook.com/GreeneCountyPhotographyClub/

http://greenecountyphotoclub.org/

Member:  https://www.psa-photo.org/

Greene County Photography Club:

January
Tie 2nd Place

January
Tie 2nd Place

“Sharp Dressed Man”
by Kathy Douglas

“Dog on the Beach”
by  Cheryl Brendel



https://www.facebook.com/GreeneCountyPhotographyClub/

http://greenecountyphotoclub.org/

Member:  https://www.psa-photo.org/

Greene County Photography Club:

January
Tie 2nd Place

January
Tie 2nd Place

“Lighthouse”
by Dave Brendel

“Matlock Mountain Lodge”
by  Lee Weaver



Join Greene County Photography Club for 2017! 

 $12 Individual Membership          
 $15  Family Membership –those living in the same house

You can pay Dave Brendel,Treasurer, at any meeting.

Photo Club 2018
4th Tuesday of Every Month at 7:00 PM

		  PHOTO CHALLENGE	 PROGRAM DIRECTOR
January 23	 Last Photo of 2017		  Dave Brendel - North Carolina
February 27	 Heart Shapes			   Ben McMillen - Portrait Photography
March 27	 Food				    ? Great Courses and/or Phipps Trip
April 24	 April Fools			   ? Phipps Flowers
May 22		 Rain				    Anastasia or Ciara Williams
June 26		 Out of Focus			   Anastasia or Ciara Williams
July 24		 Insects				   Still Life- Bring items  & camera
August 28	 Aircraft			   ?
September 25	 Something you don’t like	 ?
October 23	 Cemetery			   ?	
November 27	 Stars and Stripes		  ?
December 	  Picture of the Year		  Christmas Party

Possible 2018 Photography Exhibitions / Competitions

May 19 - 20 	 Sheep and Fiber Festival - needs photo contest organizer 
Sept. 1- Oct.	 Bowlby Library Display	

January Meeting

Dave Brendel was our Program Director for January’s meeting.  He and Cheryl shared a portfolio of 
photographs from their trip to North Carolina.

Congratulations to Steve Sharpnak and kitty for being selected for first place in our first 2018 photo-
graphic challenge! Tied for second were Lee Weaver, Kathy Douglas, Dave and Cheryl Brendel.

Ciara Williams has arranged for Ben McMillen of  Ben McMillen Photography to present a program on 
portrait photography at our February meeting at the Church.

Janice Morris is working to schedule a program by a photographer who sells “stock photographs.”  
Andrea Semenoff is working to schedule a program on night photography. 

Andrea agreed to put notices in local newspapers to invite the public to our club meetings. Thanks!!

We are discussing going to the Phipps spring flower show which is from March 10 thru April 8.


